
 

 

January 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Many thanks for your payments and documents so far for the Year 8 trip to Chateau d’Ebblinghem ,  

France, taking place Tuesday 31st March until Friday 3rd April 2020. 

In preparation for the trip I would like to invite you to a meeting on Wednesday 12th February at 6 

p.m  in the hall at school. I will be outlining the itinerary and giving you important information 

relating to the visit, including a suggested list of things to pack.  You will also have the opportunity to 

ask any questions you may have and I anticipate that it will last for approximately 30- 45 minutes. 

If you have not already sent in your child’s EHIC card, could I also take this opportunity to remind 

you that we need these to be brought in to us please. 

If your son/daughter does not already have a card, you will need to apply for this (takes approx. 1 

week to arrive). Please use the website below where you will obtain the EHIC card free of charge. 

There are other sites providing EHIC cards but please do not use them as they may charge you for 

processing. 

http://www.nhs.uk/NHSEngland/Healthcareabroad/EHIC/Pages/about-the-ehic.aspx 

Thank you for your support of this visit and we hope you are able to attend the meeting.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Ms L Newton 

Subject Leader Modern Foreign Languages 
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